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This Provider Notice is being issued as an addendum to the Provider Notice: 2022 Monthly 

Staff Vacancies Survey issued on February 15, 2022, requesting all providers (with the 

exception of Mental Health (MH) and Substance Use Disorder (SUD) Outpatient 

providers) complete the Staff Vacancies Survey on a monthly basis.  

The addendum to this Bulletin is being issued to highlight the following: As of the second 

quarter of 2023, Community Behavioral Health (CBH) is requesting that all providers (with 

the exception of MH and SUD Outpatient Providers) complete the Provider Staff 

Vacancies Survey quarterly.  Providers should complete the Provider Staff Vacancies 

Survey by noon on the final day of the following months: 

• Quarter 2: due by June 30, 2023 

• Quarter 3: due by September 30, 2023 

• Quarter 4: due by December 31, 2023 

Outpatient providers (MH & SUD) should continue to submit the monthly Mental Health 

and Substance Use Outpatient Treatment Providers Access Forms. 

CBH continues to review providers’ Staff Vacancies Survey submissions to better 

understand the current behavioral health workforce status and to develop and implement 

strategies to support our provider network in achieving our goal of ensuring adequate 

staffing to meet the behavioral health treatment needs of Philadelphians. 

Thank you for the work you do in our communities. We look forward to continuing to work 

together to address behavioral health staffing challenges. 


